
 
 
 
 

January 3, 2024 
 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn: Filing Center 
201 High Street S.E., Suite 100 
P.O. Box 1088 
Salem, OR  97308-1088 
 
RE: Second Supplemental Filing of Advice No. 23-19, Rule E Establishing  
 Credit / Treatment of Deposits Updates 
 
Portland General Electric Company (PGE) submits this supplemental filing pursuant to 
Oregon Revised Statutes 757.205 and 757.210, and Oregon Administrative Rule 860-
022-0025, for filing proposed tariff sheets. 
 
PGE initially filed Advice No. 23-19 on October 26, 2023, with a requested effective date 
of November 29, 2023. PGE submitted a Supplemental Filing on November 14, 2023, 
extending the requested effective date from November 29, 2023, to January 24, 2024, at 
the request of Staff to allow additional time while PGE met with Staff and outside 
stakeholders. PGE is now submitting this Second Supplemental Filing extending the 
requested effective date from January 24, 2024, to March 6, 2024, to allow additional time 
while PGE continues outreach with Staff and outside stakeholders. 
 
All sheets remain as previously filed with Tariff P.U.C. No. 18. PGE will submit a 
supplemental filing once issues have been resolved and will issue updates with PGE’s 
current Tariff P.U.C. No. 19. 
 
The extension does not affect PGE’s responses in its initial Advice Filing, which requires 
PGE to satisfy the requirements of OAR 860-022-0025(2) 
 
Please direct questions or comments regarding this filing to Mary Widman 
mary.widman@pgn.com  Please direct all formal correspondence and requests to the 
following email address pge.opuc.filings@pgn.com. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

\s\ Robert Macfarlane 
 
Robert Macfarlane 
Manager, Pricing and Tariffs 

Portland General Electric 
121 SW Salmon Street• Portland, OR 97204 
portlandgeneral .com 


